
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

       November 24, 2009 

 

 

 

Ald. Gregory Helding 

Chairman, Public Works  

and Services Committee 

Racine, Wisconsin 

 

Dear Alderman Helding: 

 

Submitted for your review and approval is a proposal from Isthmus Architecture for design 

related services associated with the renovation and repair to the west canopy of the historic 

Chicago-Northwestern Railroad Depot, at the estimated cost of $45,350.00 plus reimbursable 

expenses estimated at $2,650.00, for a total contract on $48,000.00. 

 

Funds for these professional services are available in the 2010 Capital Improvement 

Program. 

 

       Sincerely, 

 

 

 

       Richard M. Jones 

       Commissioner of Public Works/City Engineer 

 

RMJ:das 
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262.636.9191 - Engineering 

Richard M. Jones, P.E. 
Commissioner of Public Works  

 
Thomas M. Eeg, P.E. 

Asst. Comm. of Public Works/Operations 

 

John C. Rooney, P.E 
Asst. Comm. of Public Works/Engineering 


